[bookmark: _GoBack]Homework Week Beginning 21st October 2019
Please note that pupils have now been given their reading books for homework. Please read with your child out loud every night, focusing on reading with expression and attempting words they are unsure of by breaking the word down. You can choose how many pages you read each night but please try to read for 5-10 minutes. Depending on the length of the book, pupils will have the book for 1 or 2 weeks. New books will not be sent home until the previous book has been returned. 
	Monday

	Tuesday

	Wednesday

	Thursday


	Reading out loud.

Active spelling.  

Spelling- Choose 5 of the words you find trickiest and write an interesting sentence with each one.
	Reading out loud.

Active spelling.  

Maths - Choose one of the assigned activities in ‘Room 8 Addition and Subtraction’ folder in the Homework section on the Education City website. Log ins have been taped at front of pupils’ jotters.
	Reading out loud.

Active spelling.  

Space journal – find out 5 facts about the moon and write them in your jotter. If you do not have your journal at home, you can put this into your homework jotter. 
	Ask someone at home to quiz you on your spelling words for spelling test tomorrow.

Family task (optional) - Choose a task from the family learning grid.  

	Spelling Words 
	‘ei’ and ‘eigh’ – eight, eighteen, eighty, weigh, reindeer, neighbour
Regular words – grub, slug
Tricky words – child, children

	Additional Information
	PE days are Mondays and Thursdays. 





